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29th September, 2023
Dear Parents/Carers,
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Opening Times

As from the 30th October 2023 (October Holiday Club) our opening times will be 7.30am to 5.30pm.

As from 6th November 2023 After School Club will be closing at 5.30pm, Children must be collected by this time or there will be a £10 extra charge.

Bookings
As from the 6th November 2023 Treasure Chest will be using Parent Pay for bookings and Payments.

All booking choices can be found on Clubs, there is a choice of sessions for you to select. So if you require Breakfast (7.30-7.45), Wraparound and After School you will have to book on all 3 and pay at the time of booking. 
If your child requires Breakfast Club (7.30-7.45) this can be booked via the Club section. If your child is attending Breakfast Club (7.45 – 8.30 Paid/Free) please book as normal.
Children who are not booked in will not be able to attend and Parents will be contacted.
Any concerns or questions please contact Treasure Chest.
Kind Regards,

Elaine Owen

Treasure Chest Manager

    Treasure Chest












